Summary of 2022 DAS Temporary Rule Revisions

DAS filed temporary public contracting rule revisions to accomplish the following:
· Transition from ORPIN to OregonBuys as the enterprise electronic procurement system
· Better align management of risk and procurement authority
· Provide better clarity and flexibility for agencies in their procurement processes
· Recognize and account for the impact of inflation on procurement authority thresholds
· Assist agencies in implementing the Governor’s Executive Order and statewide policy for business equity, inclusion, and engagement in public procurement
· Help address procurement staffing challenges and workload demands


Multiple DAS Rules amended to:
Change the name of Electronic Procurement System from ORPIN to OregonBuys;
Clerical corrections.

125-246-0110
Defining Authority and Procurement Authority.

125-246-0170
Clarification of requirements; 
Adding delegated authorities.

125-246-0170
125-246-0345
125-246-0350
125-246-0576
125-247-0110
125-247-0200
125-247-0275
125-247-0288
125-247-0691
125-247-0710
Increasing dollar thresholds. 


125-247-0288
Adding additional Special Procurements by Rule; 
Clarification of requirements; Renumbering.



